
 

 
 

 
10th October 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer of Primary Phase pupils 
 
We have been contacted by Ealing Council in relation to the new development of flats which 
have been built just to the edge of the gates at the Compton Crescent entrance of the 
Academy. 
 
As you may be aware, residents wishing to access their properties do so via the driveway 
which leads up to the Compton Crescent gates.  This is the only vehicular access to the new 
development. 
 
Can we please request that all parents and carers refrain from blocking the entrance to the 
flats when collecting or dropping off their children to the Primary Phase in order to allow 
residents access to their homes. 
 
Your co-operation in this matter is very much appreciated. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Neil Crosbie 
Primary Phase Headteacher 
 
 


